
Email from Applicant dated 17/02/2022. 
 
 
Good afternoon Dave  
 
Could you please present my request below to the licensing committee on my behalf at their next 
meeting  
 
Would the committee give me permission to grant a PHC license on my current vehicle that is just 
over 5 years old but is plated on yellow plate at the moment.(T731).  
 
I am requesting this as my vehicle is currently on a license that is not mine and under the revised 
policy coming into effect from 1/4/22 would need to be removed at some point  
 
I understand I would have to apply for this license to be granted but hope the committee look 
favourable on my request  
 
Regards 
Steve Smith  
 


